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The Branch Executive 
Committee, the Branch’s decision-
making body, comprises of 
stewards from across all the 
workplaces represented by the 
Branch plus elected Officers.

 All members of UNISON 
Manchester are encouraged to 
attend meetings, vote in Branch 
elections and get involved in our 
campaigns and activities. 

We are always looking for 
people who feel they can 
contribute to the work of the 
Branch and help other members. 
This could be a regular 
commitment or you could be a 
‘mailbox’ steward and help pass on 
UNISON information to members in 
your workplace. The Branch 
provides training courses, advice 

In the first instance, if you have a 
work problem or query then get in 
touch with your local UNISON 
steward or workplace 
representative. Otherwise, 
telephone the Branch Office 
directly on the number below. 

UNISON Manchester, Sixth Floor, 
Sunlight House, Manchester M3 3JZ 
Tel: 0161 254 7500 	
Fax: 0161 274 7365

If you have a membership query, 
please contact the Branch on the 
number above or you can email 
the Branch via the website at: 
www.unisonmanchester.org

UNISON Manchester is organised by 
the Branch Executive Committee 
and is supported by skilled staff - 
locally, regionally and nationally. 
The UNISON Manchester Branch 
Officers are listed below. 

Branch Chair: Noel Bayley

Vice Chair: Eddy Redmond 

President: Mo Baines

Vice Presidents: Rodney Lund & 
Kate Russell 

Branch Secretary: Pat McDonagh

Assistant Branch Secretaries: Cath 
Baggaley, Julie Connolly, Evelyn 
Doyle, Eddy Redmond, Jane Slater, 
Steve Swift,Patrick Taylor & Rena 
Wood.

Equality Officer: Sonia Stewart

Branch Treasurer: Julie Connolly
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On behalf of the UNISON 
Manchester Branch, I would 
like to thank stewards and 

members for all the hard work they 
put in to make the strike, march 
and rally on 30 November 2011 
such a tremendous success.

To those who helped in the 
organising before the day, and all 
those who got in early to picket so 
successfully and to the thousands 
of our members who took part in 
the historic march, thank you.

The march was far bigger than 
anyone predicted, and showed 
the deep strength of feeling of our 
members and of our colleague 
public sector workers.

It was significant that the 
reaction of the vast majority of the 
public who saw the march was 
overwhelmingly positive.

Many were moved by the 
support of members of the public 
throughout the march in the city 
centre, and by the huge and 
welcoming reception our health 
members gave as the march 
passed the hospitals along Oxford 
Road.

There’s still a lot more to be 
done to make progress on both our 
pensions and pay and the attacks 
on our services and jobs.

But everyone should be proud 
of what we did on 30 November 
in showing what being part of our 
union is all about.

We know the future will not be 
easy, but we showed collectively 
that we can stand up and 
challenge this Government, and 
receive the support of the public.

For many of our members this 
will have been their first experience 
of taking part in strike action and 
such a massive demonstration in 
Manchester.

Thanks for what you all did and 
may I take this opportunity to wish 
you all a Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year.

 
Pat McDonagh (Branch Secretary)

In my view...
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Manchester: 30 November 2011... 



When completed please send to:-
UNISON Manchester, 
Sixth Floor, Sunlight House, 
Manchester M3 3JZ 
Tel: 0161 254 7500   Fax: 0161 274 7365	
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